
  
 

CASH PRESERVATION – NON-TEACHING 

 

You would be entitled to cash preservation if you were in a redeployment situation within North 

Lanarkshire Council and to avoid redundancy the post that you are successfully redeployed into is 

of a lesser grade. 

If this is the case you would be entitled to have your salary preserved for 18 months.  During the 

period of cash preservation you would continue to receive your previous salary but will not receive 

any increase resulting from pay awards unless the normal salary for your post exceeds the 

preserved salary. 

You can contact your HR Operations teams: 
 
HR Operations Team 1 – Adult Health & Social Care and Chief Executive Services  
 

HR Operations Team 2 - Enterprise & Communities 
 

HR Operations Team 3 - Education & Families Service 
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